
2019 NATPA Travel Support Award for Young Scholars 
 

2019 North America Taiwanese Professors’ Association (NATPA) Annual Conference  

THEME:  From National Identity to Taiwan' Statehood 

WHEN:   August 9 – August 11, 2019 

WHERE:  Holiday Inn Houston Intercontinental Airport  
 15222 JFK Blvd. Houston, TX  77032 
 
The North America Taiwanese Professors Association (NATPA) Young Scholars 

Program is currently accepting applications for travel support to attend the 2019 NATPA 

Annual Conference. Travel support includes: 

▪ Conference registration  

▪ Airfare (per person) or mileage reimbursement (per car) up to $500 

▪ Room for up to 3 nights (8/09, 8/10, 8/11) shared by two 

▪ Meals during conference  

To be eligible, applicants must be Taiwanese or Taiwanese American graduate students, 

recent graduates, or postdoctoral scholars. Award recipients are required to give a 

presentation in the Young Scholars session scheduled for the conference.  Subject to the 

total support request, NATPA plans to award ten or more applications this year.  Selection 

will be based on the applicants’ qualifications, evidence of active community involvement, 

and the proposed topic for presentation.  Priority will be given to presentations on applied 

research in science, technology, culture, education, social study, economics, or political 

science related to current issues in Taiwan or sustainable development of Taiwan. 

 

To apply, you may submit your CV and complete the application at: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1CDIvS5wEvaeVcpRQPADQHImae2scUaEepv97NT8

6Kp0/edit?usp=sharing_eil&ts=5c28b599 

The application deadline is May 5, 2019.  The result will be announced by May 12, 2019. For 

further inquiries and questions about the conference and the Young Scholars Program, please 

contact Dr. Jimmy Chen <j.cmchen12@gmail.com>, Dr. CP Yeh <cpyeh28@gmail.com>, Dr. Jeff 

Hou <jhou@uw.edu >, or Dr. Li-Ling Cheng <hlnttis@gmail.com>. 

 

Conference program, keynote speeches, invited speakers, and the two-day post-

conference tour in Houston area will be announced soon.  Please visit the NATPA web 

site (http://natpa.org) for the announcement.  

 

 

NATPA Young Scholars Committee  
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